
To: Peter Schultz 
From: Kasyapa Balemarthy 
Date: Dec. 5, 2020 
Subject: First CV Raman Memorial Lecture 
 
Peter, 
 
   I want to thank you for a great talk! Your ring-side view of the development of the field of 
fiber optics - combining the big picture and the significant details all the while relating the back 
story of what happened and how it happened  - all made for a really engrossing talk. I was really 
happy to see how well the panelists interacted with you. 
 
The feedback I am getting from some of the panelists is out of this world. I received these just 
within a minute of the ending of the event. 
 
" The lecture by Peter Schultz was superb, quite interesting and illuminative. IEEE Hyderabad 
section can be  proud of having him (in virtual mode) as a speaker for the CV Raman memorial 
lecture. We are lucky to listen to this giant in the subject of optical fibers--kind courtesy the 
Photonics Society and YOU." 
 
" Wonderful. Thank you for organizing the first CV Raman lecture so well - it will be 
remembered for years to come." 
 
Best regards, 
Kasyapa Balemarthy 
 
Conference Organizer 
IEEE Hyderabad Section 
India 

 

 


